
Enterprise Newsletter- Summer 1.  

Welcome back to a new half term! We have another lovely half term 

ahead of us with a fantastic Topic. Please keep a close eye on dojo, 

as always, to make sure you don’t miss any updates or reminders.  

Our new topic for this half term is called What 

The Romans Did For Us. Take a look at our Topic Web on our 

website and on dojo to see what we will be learning over the 

coming weeks. Due to such a busy half term before the holidays, 

we didn’t get through all of the learning that we had planned, so 

we will be completing some of our units over the coming weeks. 

 

Swimming.  

Swimming lessons will continue every 

Tuesday at Tarleton Academy. This children 

will be going in the new pool, which should 

be really exciting! 

Homework.  

This half term, we will continue to have a huge push on reading and 

TT Rock stars. The Year 4 children will have their Times Table Check 

towards the end of the summer term and we want the children to be 

as prepared as they can be for this. Reading and TT Rock stars should 

be done often throughout the week as part of your child’s homework 

routine. CGP books will continue to go home on a Tuesday and will need to be 

handed in ready for marking by the following Monday. Spellings will go home on a 

Friday and tested the following Friday.  

Science Festival.  

This half term, I will be taking the 

children on a trip to the Science Festival 

in Preston. Letters will be coming home 

shortly.  

Eco Council will be launching Walk to School Week in 

May. There will be incentives, prizes and encouragement 

for families who take part.  

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns 

regarding your child. Many thanks for your continued support.  

Enterprise Team.  


